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CBO Estimate of the Statutory Pay-As-You-Go Effects for H.R. 5569, the National Flood Insurance Program Extension Act of 

2010, as introduced on June 22, 2010. 
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NET INCREASE OR DECREASE (-) IN THE DEFICIT 

 

Statutory Pay-As-You-Go 

Impact a 50 0 0 -50 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 

 

 
a. H.R. 5569 would authorize the Federal Emergency Management Agency to pay flood insurance claims that would otherwise 

go unpaid during the lapse in the National Flood Insurance Program’s authority to write and renew policies by making the 

new authorization retroactive. The bill also would reduce the program’s ability to borrow funds from the Treasury in years 

where program expenses exceeded premium income. CBO estimates that the enacting these provisions would have no net 

effect on the federal budget over the 2010-2015 and 2010-2020 periods. 


